

From: Precht, Phillip R 
Sent: Wednesday, June 06, 2007 8:24 AM
To: naesb@naesb.org
Subject: WGQ 2007 Annual Plan Item 5
Baltimore Gas and Electric Company (BGE) supports the WGQ Recommendation for WGQ 2007 Annual Plan Item 5 - Develop FAQ for Updated NAESB Base Contract for Sale and Purchase of Natural Gas.
BGE further commends all those involved in developing this comprehensive and helpful document, and thanks them for their hard work and dedication.
Phil Precht 
Director, Gas Choice Programs 
Baltimore Gas and Electric Company 
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